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Whole School Visit to Wells Beach 17th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our whole school trip this year will be to Wells Beach on Wednesday 17th 

July. We are asking for a contribution of £3 towards the cost of the coach and 

the Friends will make up the short fall. Hopefully we will raise lots of money at 

the Summer Fair! 

 

We will leave school at 9.30am and will return to school by 3.00pm.  Activities 

on the beach will be sandcastle building, volleyball, rounders, digging, shell 

collecting. We will have a picnic lunch on the beach, please can children bring 

their own lunch. There will be no swimming. If it is very hot we will spend some 

time in the woods.  

 

Children will require a packed lunch & drink, change of clothing, water 

proof coat, towel, hat, bucket & spade and plenty of protection against the 

sun. Please pay and give consent on Scopay.  

 

Thank you for your support 

 
Mrs P Kossowicz 

 

Mrs P Kossowicz 

Headteacher  


